
Year 2 Home Learning Final Week 

 

 

Well I can’t quite believe that I am writing the very last post for 

lessons this year. You’ve all done incredibly well during this difficult 

and trying time; (so have the grown ups too      ). Im really proud of 

each and every one of you. As we begin our final countdown to the 

holidays, let’s share some work one last time; 

 

This week I would like to come off plan a little and ask you to think 

about your favourite memories of St. Michael’s. I’d like you to write 

about your top ten favourite moments. Maybe when you’ve written 

them down, you could read them out, whilst a grown up records you. 

Wouldn’t it be wonderful to share a video of them on here for us all 

to hear! 

 

I’d also like to do one final reading challenge and ask you to read a 

book a day using Oxford Owl e-books or your own favourites from 

home. Add a post each day to tell me what you’ve read and I’ll pop a 

sticker on my special chart for you. I wonder how many of you will 

receive a gold certificate this week! 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all on Thursday and I’ve 

already planned some super games for us to play. 

 

Stay safe everyone.       

 



 


